
Happy Thanksgiving!  I pray that all 
have a blessed and yummy turkey 
day!! 

First, I would like to thank everyone 
that came out and paid their dues 
before or during the Early Bird Din-
ner.  Please remember, our annual 

goal is to always have everyone pay their renewal 
dues by December 31st.  We really want to hit 100% 
and we need your help!  If you know anyone that 
would like to be a member of the Auxiliary and are 
eligible, lets’ get them signed up too! 

We have some great events coming up at Post 593 so 
be sure to check out the monthly calendar, however, 
here are a few Auxiliary events to be sure and mark 
your calendars for: 

Friday, November 15th – Fish Fry – this will be a 
joint event with the Post with all proceeds to be split 
between Girl’s and Boy’s State support.  Please come 
out to support our Youth programs and get a great 
meal too!! 

Sunday, December 8th – Kid’s Christmas Party – 
we will have a sign-up sheet at the Post after our No-
vember meeting on the 6th.  Please sign up your chil-
dren/grandchildren so Santa knows they will be there. 

Sunday, December 22th – Senior’s Dinner – this is 
always a great time.  Hope to see a great turn out 
again this year!! 

 
Continued on page 2 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Paul Goymerac 

1st Vice: Danny Muth 

2nd Vice: Brad Martin  

Adjutant: Bill Nupp 

Finance:  Roger Heiser 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart 

Historian: Kelly Osvold 

Service Officer: Mike Potter  

Sgt At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large:  

Joe Falco, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ed Richards, Daniel Riggs 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Sherri Martin 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Amanda Silvas 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Tammi Cox 

Members at Large:  

Marissa Albergaria, Audra May, Cath-

erine McDonald 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Rick Moe 

1st Vice: Henry Creech  

2nd Vice: Joe Falco  

Adjutant: Joe Falco  

Membership Chair: Danny Muth 

Finance: David Paris  

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: George Alva 

Sgt At Arms: Bill Cox  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart  

Members At Large:  

Marcelo Buckley, Archie Turk 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Brad Pierce  

Asst Director: Danny Muth  

Secretary: Paula Johnson  

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Greg Spatz  

Membership: Deb Pierce  

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Catherine McDonald  

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Sean Lowder, Jay McCall,  

John Zimmerman 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—11pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 10:30 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 

 

The American Legion 
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(210) 658-1111 
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Post Commander: Paul Goymerac 

Post Home Manager:  Traci Permenter 
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Another great month but let the 
Holidays begin.  Starting in No-
vember, we may not have Steak 
Night or Breakfast but we will be 
busy in preparation and execut-
ing holiday events.  This past 

month, we did exceptionally well on member-
ships and exceeded our goals prior to the 
Early Bird dinner.  Please keep up the great 
work at marketing everything we do….it does 
not and should not go unseen. 
 
November brings on the start of the Holiday 
season.  We start early in November with the 
UC Veterans Parade on 2 November fol-
lowed by Texas Honor Ride and Operation 
Overpass on 9 November.  Shortly after that 
is our 15 November Fish Fry, which is our 
fundraiser for Boys and Girls State, and it 
also serves as test-bed for future events.  If 
the fish fry goes well and there are several 
requests for more in the future, we will con-
sider doing that next calendar year.  Soon 
after that is our Thanksgiving meal at the Le-
gion on 28 NOV.  We will be smoking one 
turkey, baking one, and deep frying two tur-
keys.  There will also be ham and other side  
Continued on page 2 
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SALute 

In this season of Thanksgiving, I’d 
like to use this column to pass on 
some thanks. 
 
To everyone who supported our 
monthly Chicken Fried Steak din-
ners, our main fund raiser for youth 

activities. We have one more meal for 2019 and this month 
we will be hosting the Converse Police Department as well 
as the VA. 
 
To everyone who supported the golf tournament and of 
course, the folks who put the event together. It was a great 
day for golf an everyone enjoyed themselves 
 
And finally, a personal thanks to everyone for their prayers 
and words of encouragement while my foot heals after the 
surgeries. It’s a struggle, but I’ll be up and around in no 
time. Thank you all. 
 
For God and Country, 
 
Rick Moe 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

dishes that come from members. 

This is probably the best pot luck dinner we serve each 

year.  Finally, I want to let you know that I will be covering 

several December events when I post my weekly face-

book comments.  Events like Senior’s Xmas Meal and 

Kids Xmas with Santa are two examples where we will be 

soliciting volunteers and hoping that we have a great turn-

out.    

Additionally, we are doing baskets for needy families in 

the community for both Thanksgiving and Xmas.  Please 

take some time out of your day to identify food that can be 

donated and drop it off at the Legion next time you stop in.  

Any little bit counts.  Have a great November and I look 

forward to seeing you around our Post or posting some 

comments on facebook if you live outside of San Antonio 

area.   

God Bless Our Soldiers and Veterans.   

Paul (Gomer) Goymerac 

Post Commander 

 
 
 
 
 
 
It’s that time of year where we assist the community 
in brightening their Holidays. 
 
We are collecting  cash or nonperishable food items 
for our Thanksgiving and Christmas baskets. Items 
needed are canned goods, gravy mix, stuffing, cereal, 
etc. Things you would need for a Holiday meal. 
 
We try to help as many families as we can! If you are 
in need or know someone that is, please contact the 
Post so we can help you too!!  
 
Mike Potter 
Service Officer 

Continued from page 1 

January 17, 18 and 19th – CASI Chili Cook-Off – we are 
looking for gently used or new items for the silent auction – 
this is one of our biggest fundraisers.  Please see Michelle 
or Sue if you have anything you would like to donate. 

Until next month, respectfully yours, 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 

The Canteen is offering a free drink to anyone who do-
nates $10 (or $10 worth of food) for the Holiday Baskets -- 
just show the bartender your donation (or hand it to 
them)!  We will continue to offer this until further notice. 

We will also offer a free drink to everyone who donates 
$10 or a $25 WalMart gift card (yes...2 drinks for this) to 
the Riders as they support the Blue Santa Pro-
gram.  These donations are needed by Dec 12th. 

Be sure to check your December newsletter for info on 
our fun Christmas Specials!!! 

Traci Permenter 
Post Home Manager 

Post 593 Achieves the 100% Team 100 Anniversary  
Family Ribbons 

 
The Joint Session of the Monthly General Membership Meeting at 

William M. Randolph Post 593 in Converse was held on October 

2, 2019.  Commander Paul Goymerac, at the podium, passed out 

the “Team 100 American Legion Family” 100% Ribbons.  Last 

year’s SAL Squadron Commander, George Alva, Auxiliary Unit 

President Sandra Vinson and Rider Chapter Director Brad Pierce 

are in the front row with their respective ribbons while Adjutant Bill 

Nupp looks at the Post Flag with the affixed ribbon displayed by 

last year’s 1st Vice Commander Daniel Riggs.  Fewer than five 

Texas Legion Post Families qualified for the special ribbon by 

obtaining 100% by May 31st  as a Post, Unit and/or Squadron 

each had to achieve 100% to qualify.    

 



Riders Report 

 
Greetings to all. We are on the heels and stay off the holiday season. For many this is the time we 
spend time with family and friends, giving thanks and counting our blessings. Fore others this is a 
time of loneliness. Please keep those less fortunate in you're prayers, reach ot and spread some 
cheer.  
 
The riders will be collecting Walmart gift cards for the Converse Blue Santa program. We are ac-

cepting $25 gift cards that woo ol be delivered to the Converse PD on Sat, 14 Dec. This is also the scheduled Riders 
Christmas Party. Please keep an eye out for more details.  
I would like to extend a bid thanks to John Zimmerman for his coordination during NIOC. I want to also thank those that 
came out and supported NIOC parking.  
 
God Bless 

Brad Pierce 
Director, ALR 593   

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA 
December 14, 2019 

 
REMEMBER:   Our Fallen U. S. Veterans 

HONOR:  Those who serve 
TEACH:   Your children the value of freedom 

 
These are the founding principles of Wreaths Across America.  From its inception in 1992 when Morrill and Karen 

Worcester of Harrington, Maine and owners of the Worcester Wreath Company, began this worthwhile endeavor by 
placing wreaths at Arlington National Cemetery.  Since that year the program has grown to over 1600 locations in the 

United States and abroad.  Fort Sam Houston Nat’l Cemetery is supported locally where there are 167,000 grave sites.  
The date for laying wreaths is Dec 14, 2019.    

 
These wreaths are not free.  The cost of each wreath is $15.  However, Wreaths Across America has teamed up with 

the Military ERG’s from ACCENTURE to offer a “Buy 2, Get 1 Free” program.  That is right: $30 supports 3 wreaths in-
stead of 2.  Here are 2 ways to make a donation: 

 
1) Online:  Go to the following website: 
https://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/pages/43007/overview/?relatedId=14959 and click on the tab marked “Sponsor 
Wreaths”. The code to claim the promotion (TX0440) will be automatically noted. 

 
2) Stop by a donation booth on one of the following locations.  Ask the attendant to clearly mark your donation with 
TX0440. (This signifies the partnership with  
ACCENTURE’s Military ERGs). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
November 

2 - 3 Walmart #4055 Kitty Hawk 
9 - 10 Walmart #3391 3009 & 35 

16 - 17 Sam's #8264 Brooks City Base 
23-24 Walmart #1347 Austin Hwy 

 
REMEMBER.......HONOR.......TEACH 

https://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/pages/43007/overview/?relatedId=14959


  

  

 
 
God Bless our Veterans, members, and families. 
Paul “Gomer” Goymerac 
Commander 
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